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Tompkins Co. Youth Services Advisory Board, June 16 

- There was a discussion and vote on the department budget and agency funding priorities.  

The department budgets were due to the County administration by June 20th.  The budget 

review will be July 24th where each department will present to the administration.  

 

Lansing Housing Authority, June 23 

- The management company said that both the community manager and maintenance 

superintendent quit.  These are the two employees that are specific for Woodsedge.  The 

positions have been advertised and the work is being done by regional employees of the 

company.  The board discussed how to keep the employees longer. 

- The treasurer set up a savings account to get interest on the Franconia settlement received 

a few months ago.  Some of the settlement has been used to replace the roof, and new 

siding and windows are contracted for the near future.     

 


